
Osborn Home Care’s Michele Thomas Elected President of SPRYE 
 
RYE, NY, August 19, 2019 – Michele Thomas, the executive vice president of The Osborn’s 
Home Care division, has been recently elected as president of SPRYE, which serves residents of 
Harrison, Port Chester, Rye and Rye Brook. SPRYE is a non-profit, membership-based 
organization for adults 60 years and older who want to live confidently at home in the 
communities they love.  

 
“I am so happy to be working with such a dedicated group of community volunteers,” said 
Thomas, who has been volunteering at SPRYE for the past four years and will continue to be a 
volunteer in her new role. “SPRYE helps seniors enjoy a satisfying lifestyle by providing 
important and needed services.” 

 
Thomas, who was elected president of SPRYE at its Annual Meeting at Rye Town Pavilion in 
June, is the executive vice president of Osborn Home Care, a licensed home health agency. She 
is also the host of Good Living, a radio program heard in Fairfield and Westchester Counties on 
WGCH 1490 AM, Tuesday mornings from 9:30-10:00 a.m. She is active with the Alzheimer's 
Association and New York and Connecticut state home care associations, and is a member of 
the Hospice of Westchester Advisory Board.  
 
About The Osborn 
The Osborn (www.theosborn.org) is a private, non-profit, continuum of care community, 
founded in 1908 and based in Rye, New York. It offers Independent Living, Assisted Living, 
Memory Care, a Five-Star Skilled Nursing Facility, as well as In- and Outpatient Rehabilitation 
care. In addition to residential and healthcare services on its 56-acre campus, the organization 
provides home care in Westchester and Fairfield Counties through Osborn Home Care. For 
Osborn Home Care, please visit www.osbornhomecare.org. 
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